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I strongly oppose HB 2006. This bill, if passed, would prohibit 18-20 year old 

residents of Oregon from possessing certain firearms that are in common use and 

are overwhelmingly popular for self defense. 18-20 year old residents will be put at 

significant disadvantage if the need to defend one’s self should ever arise as they 

would not be legally allowed to purchase firearms that are better suited to defensive 

situations. Additionally this bill doesn’t meet the text, history, and tradition 

requirements set by the NYSRPA V. Bruen decision.  


